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Olivia Glantz

From: Alan Unruh <abigdog4991@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 21, 2020 2:52 PM

To: Olivia Glantz

Subject: 4485 Kale st Bullshit and lies

Attachments: city cousil.pdf

Dear  Olivia Glantz 

 

                I want you to understand one thing I do not appreciate being misguided or being lied to. The last meeting I 

attended you and your co work told me that there would be NO apartment going in next to my home across the street. I 

see now that this is a lie and you can not be trusted to keep your word. This area in the JANREE and Northstar areas 

have no apartment in its area. Why are you allowing it to start now. 300, 000.00 house are well ok for this area but this 

action will drive home values down and add to the traffic that is already to busy for the street as it is. You have not taken 

into consideration young kid in cars and motorcycle flying up and down this road at 100 plus, because it is a straight shot 

to cordon. You have forgotten what it means to live in a neighbor with some peace and quiet. Your traffic study is so for 

outdate that you never took into the fact of kids walking to schools and up and down the street. YOU have now added to 

the already complied traffic with letting this builder do apartments. What are you going to do when the first children is 

KILLED by your decision…answer me that I hope you can sleep at nights.    

 

 

Respectfully,  a very unhappy taxpayer 

 

Alan Unruh  

 


